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August 29, 2025 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:                       All Ministerial Secretaries 

                             All Department Heads 

                             General Public 

 

FROM:                 Public Service Commission 

 

Subject:               PUBLIC HOLIDAY- Dri- Jerbal Day 

 

Iakwe all. In accordance with the public law 1995-134, Dri- Jerbal Day is designated as a 

public holiday.  Therefore, in observance of this day, Friday, September 05, 2025, all 

government offices throughout the Republic will be closed. 

 

Ministries and agencies however, shall ensure the essential public services are not 

affected. Employees who are required to work on this day must report to work. 

 

On behalf of the Government, the Public Service Commission wishes everyone a happy 

and a wonderful holiday.  Kom aolep emmool 
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